
There’s An Awful Lot You Can
Tell About a Person By Their
Shoes…
Where they’re going. Where they’ve been.  I’ve worn lots of
shoes.  I bet if I think about it real hard I could remember
my first pair of shoes…   – FORREST GUMP

The  preceding  quote  comes  to  mind  because  Disney,  our
youngest-for-now, got her first pair of shoes yesterday!  She
loves them!  She always asks to wear them, even if it’s just
for around the house.  But she always ends up just wearing one
somehow and losing the other, so I wonder what Forrest Gump
would think of that?  At first when she got them on, she just
stood there, as if locked in cement.  Her big sister Taylor
helped her learn to walk in them – it was adorable.  She was
so patient with her without doing too much for her and giving
in by picking her up.  Finally, Disney learned to walk in her
new shoes and loves them.  Pretty soon she’ll be running
around in her new shoes with me waddling behind her trying to
keep up!

Seeing her “stuck” there when she thought she couldn’t walk
reminded me of my other daughter Samantha, who is now almost
4.  When Sammie was learning to walk, it was summertime, and
she was wearing sandals, so she’d be walking, walking, then as
soon as she hit the grass – STOP!  And she’d be stuck there
too, just like Disney was in her new shoes.  It’s strange how
learning to walk is such a huge new experience, yet I’ve never
met anyone who remembers going through it…  I think it’s much
more fun being on the parent side, this time around, but then
again, I can’t really name an experience that isn’t!
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